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New Art History Resources on the Web [2]

Redaktion

[1] Researchprojekt Karl WALDMANN
[2] RESOURCES IN ART HISTORY FOR GRADUATE STUDENTS

[1]

----------------------------------------------------------------------------

From: Pascal Polar <info@karlwaldmannmuseum.com>

Date: 27 May 09

Subject: WWW: Researchprojekt Karl WALDMANN

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

We want to inform you about an exiting research project.

The research team of the virtual Karl Waldmann Museum studies since five

years the life and work of Karl Waldmann. With the fall of the Berlin Wall

around 1500 works of this, by then, unknown artist were discovered. The

works range from constructivist forms to Collages and Photomontages. Thanks

to the statement of one of his family members and the work itself we may

assume that Waldmann was born in the last decade of the nineteenth century

and died around 1958 in a Russian labor camp. Waldmann does not appear in

the art revues of his time and also his family, who diseased in the

meanwhile could not give us further information, so that the only way to

learn more about this artist is to study his work. (Please find all his work

on our homepage! www.karlwaldmannmuseum.com)

To advance our project, we are searching for students that are willed to

work on Karl Waldmann within their master or PHD theses, or may use his

oeuvre for working out parallels to other artists. (As our headquarters are

in Belgium, speaking French would be an advantage)

Karl Waldmann Museum

tél: 32/2/538.41.08

email : info@karlwaldmannmuseum.com

http://www.karlwaldmannmuseum.com

[2]

--------------------------------------------------------------------------

From: <acd@efn.org>

Date: May 08, 2009 7:09 AM

Subject: WWW: Resources in Art History

http://www.karlwaldmannmuseum.com
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RESOURCES IN ART HISTORY FOR GRADUATE STUDENTS

A Newsletter of Fellowships and other Opportunities for Art History Graduate

Students

"Resources in Art History" (http://www.efn.org/~acd/resources.html) lists

many CFPs that are open to the entire scholarly community. Most numerous

right now are those for the College Art Association and the Renaissance

Society of America, and most of those wish for submissions this month. The

main page for these is: (http://www.efn.org/~acd/Symposia.html). Please note

that I have no employment or involvement with these conferences.

Adrienne DeAngelis, Editor

acd@efn.org
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